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Comments: The news of the logging that will take place in the Lake Tarleton area is extremely disappointing to

hear. The beauty of this area comes from the lack of man made infrastructure which is why it is so special to

many people. Being able to sit on the lake in a kayak and see trees and mountains for miles is rare today and the

lakes raw beauty holds a special place in my heart. The plans to log this area is very sad because it sets a

precedent that protected land isn't actually protected. Corporations will look at this decision as a reason to attack

other protected areas. If decisions like this continue, there will be no more conserved land and our ability to stop

this starts with protecting Lake Tarleton. I also to please reconsider. 


